
 
 

Ref: GL 38/2020 
 
16th December 2020 
 
Subject:  Notification of the Second Postponement of Disclosure of Q3/2020 Financial Statement 

ending 30th September 2020  
 
To:  The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Reference: Letter of the Company to the President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand No.  GL 
38/2020 re:  Notification of the Postponement of Disclosure of Q3/2020 Financial 
Statement ending 30th September 2020 

 

As per Group Lease Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has to disclose its three-month and nine-

month periods ended 30th September 2020 reviewed by the external auditor within 45 days from the 

end of quarter and the Company requested to extend the submission to be 16th December 2020 but due 

to the external auditor needs more time to do the assessment of the impact and consequence from the 

Singapore Court’s judgement, the Company needs to extend the submission date of the three-month 

and nine-month periods ended 30th September 2020 to be within 15th January 2021. However, if there is 

any update, the Company will inform immediately. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita) 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

บรษัิท กรุป๊ลสี จ ำกดั (มหำชน)  

GROUP LEASE PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED 


